
Chairman’s Report on behalf of The Moulton Charity 
 
The Moulton Charity has continued to operate in much the same way over the past 12 months as 
previous years. Anglia Water have completed their work on our land at Freckenham, the agreed 
compensation has been paid and our tenant is back in occupation. 
 
There has been a measure of success in identifying ad hoc instances of hardship where The Trustees 
have been able to assist. There continues to be a small number of cases where support is given on a 
regular basis to Moulton residents, but the amounts involved are modest. The Trustees continue to 
attempt to promote the existence and aims of The Charity locally and are grateful to those who have 
aided this process. Moulton residents are urged to continue to be mindful of the need to identify 
suitable beneficiaries in the village. 
 
Enquiries and applications should be made to the vicar, Rev Canon Chris Childs, at Gazeley Vicarage, 
in the first instance. 
 
David Unwin 
Chairman 
The Moulton Charity” 
 


